
From: Soura, Christian
To: 'evonnessen@dew.sc.gov'evonnessen@dew.sc.gov

Date: 7/30/2012 2:13:54 PM
Subject: Quick Call

Erica,
 

I have a time-sensitive question from the Gov - wanted to talk to you, but the phone numbers I have 
are out of date. Could you please call me on 543-0792? Thanks.
 

CLS
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